OUR PROGRAM IS CLOSED. 

To slow the spread of coronavirus, Governor Baker has issued an emergency order temporarily closing all early childhood education programs across the State of Massachusetts to suspend providing childcare by 11:59 P.M. on Sunday, March 22, 2020. 
We were approved for a TEMPORARY LICENSE to be one of the Exempt Emergency Child Care Programs are opening across the state.  This is not business as usual. This care is ONLY to provide emergency, back-up, drop-in care for vulnerable families and workers who have no other option.  
[Add capacity, contact information here]
Thank you for your understanding in these uncertain times.

